
District 10 Report  
Fall Assembly  Sept.30  Oct. 1-2 

 
Hello to Area 9, 
 
What a month this has been.  Our District meeting was held on the second weekend, 
the Awesome Convention was the third weekend and here we are at Assembly on the 
last weekend.   I am a firm believer in When I got Busy I got Better….. 
 
We have 24 active groups in District 10, which includes 3 Alateen, 3 Spanish, and we 
have the Spanish Intergroup. At our District meetings over half of the Groups are 
represented. 
 
Our Outreach team has been very busy. Our beautiful table cloth and banner have been 
getting a work out, and we are looking forward to our new banners. This last weekend 
they were invited to a rehab facility for family weekend.  We had good response from 
family members.  The facility managers asked if we could return again on a regular 
basis to share what Al-Anon is all about and how it would help the families of the 
patients. 
 
We are having a Conflict Resolution workshop on October 15.  Our Chair for the event 
is our own Cindy J.  We are all looking forward to this workshop.  All are welcome…. 
 
We have recently received word we are going to have to move our location for our 
District meeting. Leaving that in HP’s hands, he knows best. Our last meeting at this 
location is in December and we are making it a Gratitude luncheon. 
 
District 10 has a great group of GR’s and Chair people.  Just can’t say enough good 
about them.  When you Participate there really is Harmony… 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all this weekend. 
 
Nancy C.      DR 
Colleen Mc.  AISL 
 
 
 
 



 
 


